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424 White Mtn Highway            PO Box 310 
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Notice of Public Hearing 

Tuesday, November 19, 2019 

6:30PM 
 

November 5, 2019 

 

  

 

The Milton Planning Board will be holding a Public Hearing on November 19, 2019 at 6:30pm 

at the Milton Town Hall, 424 White Mountain Highway, Milton, NH. The purpose of the Public 

Hearing is to receive public input on the draft Subdivision Regulations update.  

 

A copy of the draft Subdivision Regulations are available for review at the Milton Town Hall 

Monday-Friday from 8am to 4pm or on the Milton Town Website. 

 

If you are unable to attend the hearing but wish to submit comments to the board, please either 

mail or email (landuse@miltonnh-us.com) your comments. 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Ashley Morrill 

Land Use Clerk  

mailto:landuse@miltonnh-us.com

